
Association of Latina Alumnae of Smith College 

& 

Smith College Club of Los Angeles 
 

Cordially Invite You  

to a 

Welcome Tea for Latina Students 
on 

 

Sunday, July 29, 2012 from 3-5pm 
 

at 
 

The Home of Monique Chavoya ‘02 
802 Spence Street 

Los Angeles, CA 90023 
(Cross Streets: Whittier Blvd/Parking across street) 

 

Come meet Latina alumnae living in the Los Angeles area 
and other current Latina students before heading to Smith 

in the fall! 
 

Please RSVP  by Friday, July 27, 2012 
to 

Monique Chavoya at 213-344-8962 
or at mchavoya@gmail.com 

 


